    Marseilles Public Library

   Board of Trustees Meeting

          April 9, 2018
The meeting was called to order by Dee Crawshaw at 5:156 P.M.  Members present were Ron Blumenshine, Janice Brozovich, Gene Carlson, Scott Caselli, Jeannie Gabehart, Karen Latimer and Susan Roush.  Julie Davis was absent.  Director Jan Ambrose was present. 

Minutes: The minutes of the March meeting were accepted as presented. 
Correspondence:  A thank you note was read from the American Legion Auxiliary for the plastic we are sharing with them so they can receive a free bench.
Treasurer’s Report: Jeannie reported that we received $1,761 in gifts and memorials.  The treasurer's report was accepted as presented.
Visitors:  None 
Librarian’s Report: The roof has been inspected for the warranty.  The bill was sent to the city.  The Office of  Education has been advised that the renovation of the restroom was beginning.  The project will start Tuesday, April 10.  The programs are going well.  The highlight of the month was the Easter Egg coloring.  In addition to the regular programs the community room was used for job fairs, Girl Scout meetings and preparation of tax  returns.  The team from PrairieCat are very impressed with our progress we are making on the transition from Sierra.  Jan attended two City Council meetings and the West of 47 director's meeting.
Building & Grounds:  
Personnel:  
Policies: A motion was made Roush and seconded by Brozovich to accept the revised version of the Library Board Bylaws with a few minor adjustments.  
Aye:  Blumenshine, Brozovich, Carlson, Caselli, Crawshaw, Gabehart, Latimer and Roush
Nay:  None









Motion carried
Unfinished Business:  The replacement/repair of windows on the main floor has been put on hold due to more pressing issues.  The  ADA compliance process is still in progress.  After some discussion the board decided to close the library during the restoration of the main floor restroom. We still haven't had a response from the Live and Learn grant.  The digitalization of microfilm for the history room is now being processed. We now qualify for the third bench through the Trex program.  
New Business:  Dee reminded the board their Economic Interest statements need to be turned in so they can be placed on file.

A motion was made by Caselli and seconded by Blumenshine to adjourn the meeting at 5:36 p.m.



The next Board Meeting is Monday, May 14, 2018 at 5:15 p.m.











Karen Latimer
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